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  July 9, 2025 
 
 
Note to Residents 
 
RE: Hendricks Street Project 
 
Dear Homeowner/Resident: 
 
This letter is to inform you of an upcoming construction project in your area that will begin 
on July 21, 2025 and is expected to continue until the end of November 2025. The entrance 
to the Fireman’s Park using Hendricks Street will be closed to all thru traffic for the 
duration of the project. Residents of Hendricks Street should have access to their homes 
during the road construction.   
 
We understand that construction can be disruptive, and we are committed to keeping any 
inconvenience to our residents as minimal as possible. The contractor will also be working 
with GFL for garbage/recycling pick up during construction period and we will keep you 
informed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the project, please feel free to contact us at 
(920) 478-3025.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this construction period.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeanne Ritter  
Clerk/Deputy Treasurer 
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